
This should be the current back up for the KOTS item 
Shawn 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Shillinger-Bob <Shillinger-Bob@monroecounty-fl.gov> 
Date: Tue, Mar 11, 2014 at 1:57 PM 
Subject: Homeless Safe Zone Interlocal Agreement 2014 v6 with amended paragraph 
16 
To: "Shawn D. Smith (sdsmith@keywestcity.com)" <sdsmith@keywestcity.com> 
Cc: Mercado-Pedro <Mercado-Pedro@monroecounty-fl.gov> 
 

Here’s the version with the change to paragraph 16 that we discussed.  
  

 Bob Shillinger 
County Attorney 
Monroe County Attorney's Office 
1111 12th Street, Suite 408 
Key West, FL 33040 
(305) 292-3470 
(305) 292-3516 (facsimile) 
  
  

 Please note that Florida has a broad public records law and that any communication with the County 
could be considered a public record.  If you do not wish for your email address to become a public record, 
use the telephone or some other method of conveying your message.  

   
Shawn Smith 
 

3:23 PM (4 minutes ago) 
 
 
 

 to City 

 
 

Please link this email to the item. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Shillinger-Bob <Shillinger-Bob@monroecounty-fl.gov> 
Date: Tue, Mar 11, 2014 at 3:22 PM 
Subject: RE: Homeless Safe Zone Interlocal Agreement 2014 v6 with amended 
paragraph 16 
To: "Shawn D. Smith (sdsmith@keywestcity.com)" <sdsmith@keywestcity.com> 
Cc: Mercado-Pedro <Mercado-Pedro@monroecounty-fl.gov> 
 

I am advised by the County Administrator that this sentence is critical to the County and will not 
be removed.  

  
Bob Shillinger 
County Attorney 
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Monroe County Attorney's Office 
1111 12th Street, Suite 408 
Key West, FL 33040 
(305) 292-3470 
(305) 292-3516 (facsimile) 
  
  
Please note that Florida has a broad public records law and that any communication with the County 
could be considered a public record.  If you do not wish for your email address to become a public record, 
use the telephone or some other method of conveying your message.  
  
From: Shillinger-Bob  
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 1:58 PM 
 
To: Shawn D. Smith (sdsmith@keywestcity.com) 
Cc: Mercado-Pedro 
 
Subject: Homeless Safe Zone Interlocal Agreement 2014 v6 with amended paragraph 
16 
  
Here’s the version with the change to paragraph 16 that we discussed.   
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